BASKETBALL IS BACK!

The long-awaited return to basketball is
just around the corner. Kilsyth have
announced that Junior Domestic
Basketball will return on 1st December,
with the season to finish 31st March 2021

| | With basketball starting in just a few weeks, we
have limited time to submit our teams, so we

u ask for everyone to act quickly to help our Team
Coordinators plan. Please get in touch with your
child’s previous coach to confirm if playing in

O the 20/21 season.

Or TEXT one of our Head Coordinators
Kath: 0434 056 456 (Boys Coordinator)
Jay: 0408 314 422 (Girls Coordinator)

URGENT!
Coaches, we need to hear from you ASAP so we can make up teams!

Further information regarding fees
structure, PlayHQ registration,
training times and Covid19
Protocols will be posted on our
Socials, emailed to families and
available on our website early next
week.

Website: https://websites.sportstg.com/club info.cgi?c=1-179-39616-324594-21340561&sID=47093
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/SCYCscorpions/
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/scyc scorpions basketball/




